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NO SOCCER AT MILTOWN
NEWSPAPER   REPORT
CONTRADICTED
A REPORT In The Gaelic Weekly newspaper that soccer was played for ten minutes before a Gaelic football match In the Gaelic Grounds, Miltown Malbay, while club officials stood on the sideline and did nothing, was strongly contradicted by Miltown officials at Clare Co. Board Meeting in  Kllrush   on   Friday   night.
Mr. A. Carroll, Miltown, said that the statement made in the paper was not true. The Miltown club knew the individual who wrote the report for “an irresponsible young fellow" and the young man sent the report to the paper. It was very poor form when a man would not sign his name to such a report in​stead of getting the young fellow to report it for him.
Mr. M. Kelly, Kilmihil, and Mr. M. Q'Shea, Ennis Faughs, said they were at the game in Miltown that day and did not see any soccer being played.
The Chairman, the Rev. J. Corry, C.C., said he was very glad the report had been refuted. There were people who would do anything they could to injure the Gaelic games.
Mr. P. Hennessy, Miltown Malbay,
said that the paper had accepted
the report from a youth of sixteen.
The youth had got the report from
an individual or individuals in
Miltown Malbay and copied the
letter himself. The report accused
members of a particular club in
the Miltown parish of playing
soccer for 10 minutes before a
game; it also accused the officials
of the club of being present during
the exhibition and even accused
the Vice-Chairman of the County
Board (Mr. Hennessy) of looking
on.
*
He, Mr. Hennessy, had a bit of the original report in his posses​sion. He did not see any such thing as an exhibition of soccer for 10 minutes; the individual who wrote the report might know a whole lot more about soccer but no member of the Miltown club knew anything whatever about such foreign games or foreign practices as this particular individual did.
An attempt by Mr. V, Murphy, Munster Council representative, to introduce the question of "Clare turning its back on the Irish language" was ruled out of order by the Rev. Chairman who said that this was going into something out​side the ambit of the Co. Board.
Mr. Murphy's statement that Irish was still spoken in parts of the county was greeted with derisive laughter by the delegates.
